

Hedgewood School Newsletter



Message from the Designated Safequarding lead

We have a range of extended school clubs at Hedgewood School and are excited to announce that after the halfterm break, we will be doing some after school extra curricular activities that your child can enjoy! We also have Saturday Clubs and are busy planning our Easter Holiday Club, so look out for announcements on Seesaw from Family Services and booking forms will be made available on Parentmail.

Ayo Akinnola

<u>School</u>

Day

Mon-Thurs

8.30am—3pm

Friday

8.30am-2.30pm

The gate will close at **8.45am.**

This Week



What an incredible week it has been! With a keen focus on environmental consciousness, our students delved into the importance of recycling and waste reduction. It's inspiring to witness their dedication to creating a greener school. Pupils enthusiastically participated in designing posters, pledging their commitment to sustainability. These colourful and creative expressions showcase the genuine passion our students have for making a positive impact on the environment. As a community, we celebrate their efforts in fostering awareness and action. Let's continue working together to instill these eco-friendly values in our daily lives. Here's to a wonderful

We are thrilled to witness the enthusiasm with which our students are embracing their homework reading assignments! However, we kindly request your assistance in ensuring reading books can continue to be shared with others. Once your child has finished their reading assignment, we kindly ask that you return the books to school. By doing so, you enable us to replenish our book

Reading Books

collections, ensuring a diverse array of reading materials for all students. Your support in fostering a love for reading is invaluable. Thank you for your cooperation!



Reading Club

week of learning, growing, and

building a more sustainable future!

We're thrilled to share the fantastic success of our Reading Lunch Club! Children have been relishing the opportunity to visit the library during lunchtime, immersing themselves in books, listening to captivating stories, and engaging in imaginative role play. The enthusiasm from our young readers has been contagious, with eager faces returning each week for more literary adventures. It's heartening to witness their joy and passion for reading flourish in this engaging and supportive environment. A big thank you to all involved in making our Reading Lunch Club a resounding success! We look forward to many more

inspiring reading sessions ahead.





Thank You!

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to Shelby, one of our parents, for her generous donation of a new SEN buggy. Shelby's kindness has provided our school with a valuable resource that will undoubtedly make a positive impact. This new addition will be put to

excellent use, enhancing the support and care we provide to our pupils. We are immensely grateful for Shelby's thoughtful contribution!



<u>Upcoming Dates</u>

Parent/Carer Coffee Event — Wednesday 31st January 2024, 9:00am—10:00am

Children's Mental Health Week—5th to 11th February 2024